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Dear Resident 

 

RE:  3 STREAM WHEELED BIN REFUSE COLLECTION AND RECYCLING SERVICE 
 

The Council is about to extend the use of wheeled bins for the collection of waste and materials for 

recycling in your area.  However following an evaluation of your property due to problems of access 
and/or storage space it is considered not to be practicable for you to make use of the wheeled bin 

service.  Your collection therefore will remain on the sack-based system for the time being but from 

week commencing 29th October your day of collection will be on a Monday. 
 

If you think our assessment is incorrect and you could in fact manage with wheeled bins or you would 
like help and advice on how you could recycle your waste then please call our operators on the Refuse 

& Recycling Help Line on 01200 414599 or visit the Council’s website at www.ribblevalley.gov.uk 
 

 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
G M JAGGER 

STREET SCENE MANAGER 
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